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As an older woman who is disabled and on a fixed income, I cannot afford these 

increased costs. I also currently live in my vehicle and cannot afford the additional 

costs related to keeping my vehicle registered and insured. I feel many legislators in 

Oregon do not listen to their constituents while they inact irresponsible legislation on 

everyone. This ultimately leads to more and more people having to leave their homes 

and become homeless, leave the state, or take their businesses out of this state.  

We need legislators who actually listen to the people and how these bills effect 

residents lives. Please vote NO 


